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S.H.E.M. 
SWEET HOME EMERGENCY MINISTRIES

1115 Long Street  

Sweet Home, OR   97386 

November 12, 2010
Dear Friends of SHEM,
Thanksgiving is approaching and we have much to be thankful for this year at SHEM – its new home, the volunteers who give their time and effort, the growth of the Manna hot meals program to three days a week, and the community that supports us.
Thank you for helping SHEM to be able to reach out into our community.  Last month the pantry handed out 306 food boxes which fed 1054 people, 421 of whom were children, and Manna served 1006 plates of hot food.  

The Board of Directors had planned to hire a new administrator and pantry manager but the operating income and expenses did not allow that to happen at this time.  That will happen at a future date when the economy is better.  In the meantime, two members of the Board are voluntarily serving in those positions, Peggy Blair as the office manager/administrator and Cindy Rice as the pantry manager.
SHEM’s pantry can always use help for food distribution, receiving and stocking shelves, repackaging foods, cleaning and sanitizing.  Extra help is especially needed during this time of year when food drives are taking place.  SHEM has already received over 1000 pounds of food from Sweet Home High School.  We are anticipating receiving a bus load of food from Hawthorne School the afternoon of Friday, November 19th.  The letter carriers’ food drive takes place the first two Saturdays in December.  If you would like to help, please call Cindy at 541-367-6504.  
Cindy is also in charge of the Salvation Army bell ringing.  There are still a few time slots available if you would like to participate in this activity.  I know that I enjoyed it when I rang the bell.  I especially liked the feeling I got when the younger children so proudly put the money in the bucket.  
If you would like to receive future newsletters via e-mail, please notify us at admin@shemfoodbank.comcastbiz.net.
Thank you for keeping SHEM in your prayers.
p.s.  SHEM will be having an open house on Saturday, February 12th, between 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m.  
